
 

 

 
Wednesday 10 September 2025 
 
 
Dear parent/ carer 

I hope this letter finds you and your family well. We have started our new academic year in a very 
positive way, welcoming our new Year 7 and 12 students to school. All our school community 
have made an excellent start to the year. 

This morning, the Community Police Officer for Wainbody Avenue came into school to speak 
with us. They have requested that we inform you that police officers will be present at the 
beginning and end of the school day over the next few weeks, observing the parking of cars 
outside of school. If parents do not park sensibly, parking tickets will be issued. 

As I wrote last year about the importance of parking considerations, we kindly ask that you 
refrain from parking on Leasowes Avenue or any of the driveways leading into the school. 
Instead, please park on the surrounding avenues or at the Memorial Park and have your child 
walk to you. This will help to alleviate congestion and ensure the safety of all our students. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The red arrows mark the 
areas which are preventing 
our student’s safe exit from 
school. The green arrows are 
where it is safe to park. 



 

 

 

Please ensure the safety of our students when dropping off and picking up your child from 
school. Your cooperation in this matter is greatly appreciated and will help maintain a safe 
environment for everyone in our school community. 

Thank you for your understanding and continued support. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Sarah Boyle 
Headteacher 
 
 


